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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT  
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MMG Limited (MMG or Company) refers to the previous updates regarding COVID-19 released on 
19 March and 13 April 2020. 
 
The Company is pleased to advise that, consistent with Peru Government guidelines and appropriate 
health and hygiene protections, the progressive resumption of concentrate transport from Las Bambas 
to the Port of Matarani has commenced as of 28 April 2020. 
 
MMG continues to pro-actively respond to the COVID-19 outbreak, working closely with national 
authorities in relevant jurisdictions to protect the health and safety of its employees, host communities 
and other stakeholders. 
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